U. S. DEPARTMENT OF COMME

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY ,_{jf% lkft ’
i

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

January 2, 1959

MEMORANDUM FOR: I !
Assistant to the Director
Central Intelligence Agency

Thank you for your memorandum of December 30
enclosing the annual report of the Packard-Bell
Electronics Corporatlion and Mr. Willis D. George®s note
to Mr. Dulles.

I am referring this matter to our Office of
Technical Services for appropriate action.

ge H. Becker, J/

Speci Assistant to the Secretary
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